
August 5th, 2019 

Re: Manuscript No. 49566 

 

Dear Editor,  

thank you for your letter and the possibility of resubmitting our revised manuscript titled “Liver re-
transplantation for donor-derived neuroendocrine tumor: A case report and review of literature” for 
consideration for publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases.  

We have carefully considered your comments, and have revised the manuscript accordingly. All changes 
in the revised manuscript are marked in red.  

Below are the answers to specific reviewer’s  comments. 

Reviewer #1: ID 00506058 
 
This report describes a case of neuroendocrine tumor in the liver after liver transplantation that finally required 
liver re-transplantation. The manuscript is an interesting, well-written one apart from minor typing mistakes eg., 
“imbibition pattern” and these should be corrected. 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

We thank the reviewer for the positive remark, and we agree with the comments regarding the language 
quality. We corrected several typos and additionally revised manuscript for language and grammar. 

 

We thank you recognizing the presented manuscript as a good scientific effort, as well as for the 
constructive comments, which made us think more critically about the presentation of our case. We hope 
that we have improved the consistency and clarity of data in the revised manuscript and that as such will 
meet the requirements and be suitable for publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases.  

Thank you again for the privilege of submitting our work to the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Mrzljak, MD, PhD, FEBGH 

Merkur University Hospital 


